
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 9, 2010 

 

From: Rouslan Tsoutiev 

 

To Rae Lynn Carnes 

 

Dear Rae Lynn, 

 

Master Call Communications (Dept. # 602306514) is requesting to extend its filing due 

date for 2009 Annual Return to June 30, 2010. 

 

Due to the complex nature of the report and resources involved in providing accurate 

information, Master Call Communications is unable to produce complete report in a short 

time frame as some of the circumstances associated with preparation are beyond our 

control.  A parallel request has been filed with the FCC and the IRS. 

 

We fully expect to have sufficient data compiled and ready by the requested date of June 

30,
 
2010.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ross Tsoutiev, 

President, Master Call Communications Inc. 


